Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd.
Ogden, Utah 84401

To Whom It May Concern:

We the Warren Irrigation Board have reviewed the Salt Creek Estates
Subdivision and have no problem with its approval.

Our ownership of the canal has been established and is not encroached
on this property in any way.

Irrigation Board President




